
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Jennifer Nottingham    
Date:  07/07/2022   
Subject: NADE President Elect Year End Report 2022 
 
As NADE president-elect I have worked with the NADE president and been available for 
consult and advice. I have participated in board meetings and phone calls with the Office 
of Disability Determination.  
 
Most recently I have had regular meetings with the Vermont chapter to help with the 
planning and preparation for the national training conference. I have also had 
communication with the Montana chapter to begin plans for the 2023 national training 
conference.  
 
I have been working with members to fill committee chair for the coming year.  
 
I appreciate the opportunity to serve NADE and look forward to the coming year.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Jennifer Nottingham 
 
NADE president-elect 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


